Come and join us and help





visitors to St Joseph's



Next week we are very excited to welcome four teachers from Poland to our school. They will be visiting from our link school, 'School Primary 118' in Poland where our pupils will be working together with the Polish pupils over the upcoming year on different projects with many exciting opportunities ahead. Please see dates and times below for how you can meet the Polish teachers and be involved in this special week with us.

Monday 6th October — We will be having a School Mass for our Polish teachers and parents at 9:15am instead of on Tuesday this week. You are very welcome to stay after mass and there will be the opportunity to meet the teachers over coffee until 10:30am.

- Wednesday 8th October The Polish teachers will be on duty outside the school entrance with our school staff from 8:45am.
- Thursday 9th October At 2:15pm we will be hosting a farewell assembly for the Polish teachers and all of our parents where our Year 6 children will present their work from the project linking the two schools together. St Joseph's School Choir will also be performing two songs.





We hope you can join us to make this week as special as it can be.

